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Good Evening,

CMMG provides the following comments in response to MPI’s Special Rebate Application II;

CMMG seeks the opportunity to participate in any process regarding a second rebate issued by MPI.
CMMG submits that the opportunity for participants to provide a found of IR’s or alternatively a
round of Pre-Ask (similarly to SRA I) would be beneficial to the board in determining the
reasonableness of MPI’s application.

CMMG takes no position on whether the Board reopens the evidentiary portion of the 2020-2021
GRA or proceeds with the matter by way of special application, but CMMG supports the matter
proceeding on an expedited basis. CMMG is supportive of submissions of participants being heard by
way of one day of oral hearing rather than written submissions.

Thank You.

Kind Regards,

Charlotte Meek
Associate

BD Oakes Jardine Kaneski UnRuh LLP
387 Broadway
Winnipeg, MB R3C 0V5
bdoakes.com
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